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            Creativity  Engagement  Excellence 
  

From the Principal’s desk… 

Some very positive news in NSW  in 
the response to COVID-19, but as the 
Premier says, we must remain 
vigilant. In accordance with NSW 
Health advice, parents and carers are 
reminded that not to send children 
to school if they are unwell, even if 
they have the mildest of flu like 
symptoms. Anyone who had flu like 
symptoms are encouraged to get 
tested, students can not return to 
school until the school has sighted a 
negative test result. All students are 
expected to be at school unless they 
are unwell or they have a current 
medical certificate stating that they 
are unable to return to school.  

As the weather gets warmer and its 
get lighter, a reminder that our 
school gates open at 9:00am. 
Students should not be at school 
prior to 9:00am, supervision 

 

starts at 9:00am. I am concerned 
about students arriving early and 
waiting in the street or engaging in 
unsafe behaviour. Please ensure your 
children do not arrive before 9:00am. 

Are you leaving us this year? Knowing 
student numbers is critical to 
organising classes for 2021. If you are 
leaving please let the office or your 
child’s class teacher know. 

School holidays start at the end of 
next week. Although tehre are still 
restrictions on where we can go and 
do, I hope everyone has a happy and 
safe holiday, and we look forward to 
seeing everyone back again next 
term. A reminder the term starts 
Monday 12 October. 

Have a great week! 

Cheryl Butler 

 

 

 

K/1R Create Characters 
to Tell Their Stories 

Coming up at 
Hannans Road: 

 

 

Tuesday 22 
September 

Year 3 check in 
assessments 

 

Wednesday 23 
September 

Year 3 check in 
assessments 

 

Friday 25 September 

Last day of Term 3 

 

Monday 12 October 

First day Term 4 

 

Monday 19 October 
– Friday 23 October 

Book Week 

 

Monday 19 October 

Author visit 



 
 

  

Online Enrolments 

The Department of education has rolled 
out an Online Enrolment System. The 
Online Enrolment System is designed to 
provide flexibility for our parents to 
submit an enrolment application online 
and at the time that best suits you. The 
online application process is currently 
restricted to: 

• Enrolment into local schools 
only 

• Children who are Australian 
citizens, New Zealand citizens or 
permanent residents 

• Students who live in NSW. 

Paper copies of enrolment forms are 
still available, if you require support 
please contact the office. 

 Kindergarten 2021 

Have someone starting Kindergarten in 
2021, or know anyone starting 
Kindergarten next year? Enrolments are 
open, so contact the school or get your 
enrolment forms in so that we can start 
planning for an exciting 2021.   

 

Book Week 

Mrs yacou is planning an exciting 
Book Week this year which, due to 
COVID, will be held in Week 2 Term  
(19-23 Ocotber). As part of this 
celebration, we have a visiting 
author coming to our school. Nat 
Amoore has written two children’s 
books and will get the students 
involved in storytelling and what 
good writers do. There will also be a 
Book Fair, notes will go home this 
week with more information.  

Tell Them From Me Survey 

Students from Year 4-6 areurrenlty 
undertaking the Tell Them From ME 
survey. This is an opportunity for 
students to have their say in what 
works well and reas for 
improvement at Hannans Road. We 
are hoping to send the link to 
parents to also complete the survey. 
All information is confidential, and 
will help us as we plan for 2021 and 
beyond. 

3/4A Exploring 
Different Perspectives  

 

Hannans Road 
Public School      
Key Messages 

 

Right place, right 
time. 

I’m where I need to 
be when I need to 
be there. 

 

Respect for self, 
others and place 

I make sure my  
actions keep 
myself, others and 
our school safe. 

 

Keep it small 

I stay calm and try 
and solve any 
problems. If I can’t I 
see a teacher. 

 

My choices affect 
others 

I think about my 
choices before I 
make them. I make 
choices that ensure 
others are safe, 
happy and learning. 



 
What’s been happening at Hannans Road? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Hannans Road 
Public School      
Values 

 

Anything is 
possible 

I don’t give up, I 
keep trying to get 
the best result. 

 

The relentless 
pursuit of growth 

I keep working to 
improve my 
learning. 

 

Connect and 
collaborate 

We work with 
together to share 
ideas and get the 
best result. 

 

Take care, take 
risks 

Even if I’m not sure, 
I have a go. I learn 
from  and am better 
because I make 
mistakes. 

 

 

 

We’ve learning about 
grouping 

Practising our athletics skills 

Matching words and images 
in Arabic class 

Designing jewellery for Ms 
Butler 

And last week I was fortunate enough to see an excellent poetry performance by 
4/5M. The characterization, voice, gester were all perfect and very negaging fro 
the audience (me). I’m looking forward to 2/3S storytelling tomorrow. Hannans 
Road PS – What an amazing place to be! 
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